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Chan, Mark

From: Natalie Waldman 

Sent: 02 April 2020 12:30

To: Chan, Mark

Subject: Re: 1 Langtry Road - 2019/5874/P

Attachments: Existing plans.pdf; Proposed Design.pdf; We sent you safe versions of your files

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care with 

any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. If in any doubt contact 

InformationSecurityTeam@camden.gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being 

used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files. 

Dear Mark  

 

Please find attached amended plans. 

 

I have shown your changes as requested. 

 

I have also shown a side elevation. 

 

The area of new rooms are as follows:- 

 

Bed 1 = 15m2 

Bed 2 = 14m2 

Office = 8.3m2 

Bathroom = 5.6m2 

En-suite = 3.2m2 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Natalie 

 


